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Dear OPSB Representative, 

\r-J uco 
I am writing to officially OPPOSE routing the proposed Duke 

Energy pipeline through Pleasant Ridge and surrounding 

neighborhoods. 

Each of the three routes proposed by Duke Energy for it's Central 

Corridor Extension Pipeline poses a danger to residential areas. 

Running a pipeline of this magnitude - which is far larger than the 

State of Ohio needs - in a residential area endangers public safety. 

It also potentially reduces property values causing lower tax 

revenues. The pipeline also damages the environmental integrity of 

the land. The Ohio Power Sitting Board needs to consider our 

quahty of life and actual need for this quantity of gas especially 

when there are alternative investments in green technology such as 

solar and wind resources that are not attached to fracking and the 

poisoning of many citizens. I urge you N O T align with utility 

company business objectives. (OPSB case no. 16-0253-GA-BTX) 

Concerned Citizen, 

Suzanne Yorke 
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